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CEO Departure 

MELBOURNE, AUSTRALIA (22 July 2019) 

Melbana Energy Limited (ASX:MAY) (“Melbana”) advises that Mr Robert Zammit, Chief 

Executive Officer, has left the Company effective 19 July 2019. 

Whilst the Company undertakes a search for Mr Zammit’s replacement, Mr Michael 

Sandy, an independent Non-Executive Director of Melbana, will assume Chief 

Executive Officer responsibilities on an interim basis. 

The Company would like to thank Mr Zammit for his contribution to the Company and 

wish him well in his future endeavors. 
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